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Zürich, February 5, 2021 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR PROGRAM IN MARCH 

THROUGH EASTER +++ FLEXIBLE PROGRAM SHOULD 

REGULATIONS CHANGE  

 
 

Yesterday’s announcement from the Swiss Federal Council, which sees no major easing of re-

strictions, has forced the Opernhaus Zürich’s hand regarding the scheduled calendar of events. 

Operating an opera house requires a considerable amount preparatory planning in any number of 

artistic areas, including booking travel, producing costumes, constructing set pieces, and many 

others. Given the Federal Council’s final decision, which is set for February 17, we are not in the 

position to realize the calendar of events as scheduled.  

 

It is with considerable regret that the Opernhaus Zürich, in conversation with the Canton 

of Zurich, announces the cancellation of the grand opera and ballet performances planned 

for March, up through and including Easter Monday on April 5, 2021.  

 

The revivals of “Don Pasquale” and “Werther” will not be able to take place and have been can-

celled. Subscription tickets for all cancelled performances will be automatically annulled and re-

funded.  

 

The Opernhaus Zürich is in a position to quickly adapt to fluctuating conditions, and has a dynamic 

program full of smaller formats at the ready, should the Federal Council decision allow for a limited 

number of spectators for performances in March. 

 

Information regarding our LIVE broadcasts in February and further information about our online 

schedule is available at: https://www.opernhaus.ch/en/digital/corona-spielplan/ 


